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The meeting was called to order at 1904 hrs. by VP Brian Burcar with 17 

members in attendance.

Minutes from the September meeting were read and accepter by Ryan Hinton 

and seconded by Ed Kahon.

The Treasurer’s Report was given by John Chorak with a break down for the 

year. A motion to accept was made by Jim Underwood and seconded by Ed 

Kahon.

There was nothing under old business so we moved on to new business:

The June 2022 Fly-in was set after some discussion, for the 11th and 12th.

Frank Neumann volunteer to be CD for the event and is looking to secure the 

dates with the AMA some time after the November meeting. 



Rolling  over the Club’s CD at Streator Home into the                                          

checking account was discussed and it was accepted. 

Motion to accept by Dan Jones and seconded by Frank                         

Neumann.        

 There was also a short discussion on the need for a Board of Directors and their purpose 

as it seems to duplicate the Executive Board. John Chorak was looking into that and it 

will be brought up again at the November meeting.

 Nomination for Officers was next on the agenda and are as follows:

 Mike Fitzpatrick for President

 Brian Burcar for Vice President

 Aaron Delaney for Treasurer/Secretary

 Ed Kahon for Safety Officer

 Motion to adjourn was made by Rob Sharisky and seconded by Jim Underwood.

Nominations will remain open until the next meeting. Hope to see you all there.


